
The office of the Provincial Instructor in Road-making
will be found on the ground floor of the Parliament Build-
mgs. Toronto (at main entrance), where Mr. Campbell will
be pleased to see at any time any one interested in road im-
provement. Those wishing to communicate with him on
any matter connected with this subject will please address
him as follows :

A. W. CAMPBELL, C.B.,
Provincial Instructor in Road-makini?,

Parliament Buildings, Toronto, Ont.


